Caddo Sheriff's Office seeks owner of lost pig

Monday, February 22, 2016

The Caddo Sheriff's Office is looking for the owner of a solid black pot-bellied pig found early this morning in the
6800 block of Bethany State Line Road. To claim this pig or for more information please contact Corporal Gary
Bailey at 466-7920.




